
Small Community Grant Program Funding Requests 

The Department of Environmental Protection is now accepting applications for Small Community Grant 

(SCG) program funding requests to correct malfunctioning septic systems which directly or indirectly 

discharge sewage to waterbodies of the State, or are causing public health problems. 

The SCG application is a step process for which Step One of the application must be submitted by April 

19, 2019 before 5 pm to the SCG Coordinator. 

Contact Adam Doody or stop in at the office today for more information 

207-455-8485 


